[ DUKE 155 East Broad Street
\ EN E RGY® 20" Floor

Columbus, Ohio, 43215

0:614-222-1330
1 614-222-1337

December 10, 2020

Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe

Ohio Power Siting Board

PUCO Docketing Division

180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3716

Re:  Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX
Staff Report Condition No. 31 — ODOT Permits’ Extension
Dear Ms. Troupe:

Please find attached extensions for the two ODOT permits in connection with the Central
Corridor Pipeline project.

Duke Energy Ohio sets forth this communication to certify its adherence with Condition No. 31

of the OPSB’s Opinion, Order and Certificate pertaining to Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Emily A. Olive, CP
Paralegal



From: D08.Permits@dot.ohio.qov

To: Weil, Nicholas
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Permit Extensions for 08-298-20 and 08-299-20
Date: Monday, December 7, 2020 2:56:02 PM

Not much of an extension being the end of this year. Sorry about that. So, let’s try this again.

Please attach a copy of this email to each of the subject permits as this email will serve as an
extension letter for both.

Permits 08-298-20, and 08-299-20 have been extended until December 31, 2021. All other terms
and conditions remain unchanged.

Thanks,

Chris Bass

Senior Right of Way Permit Coordinator
ODOT District 8 Office of Permits

505 S. State Route 741 Lebanon, OH 45036
513-933-6577

transportation.ohio.gov

From: Weil, Nicholas <Nicholas.Weil@duke-energy.com>

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 10:00 AM

To: DO8.Permits <D08.Permits@dot.ohio.gov>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Permit Extensions for 08-298-20 and 08-299-20

Do you mean 12/31/2021? Just want to make sure.

Thanks,
Nick

From: DO8.Permits@dot.ohio.gov <D0O8.Permits@dot.ohio.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 9:51 AM

To: Weil, Nicholas <Nicholas.Weil@duke-energy.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Permit Extensions for 08-298-20 and 08-299-20

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP & THINK! Do you know and trust this sender?

Were you expecting this email? Are grammar and spelling correct? Does the content make

sense? If suspicious, then do not click links, open attachments or enter your ID or password.
Hi Nick,

Please attach a copy of this email to each of the subject permits as this email will serve as an



extension letter for both.

Permits 08-298-20, and 08-299-20 have been extended until December 31, 2020. All other terms
and conditions remain unchanged.

Thanks,

Chris Bass

Senior Right of Way Permit Coordinator
ODOT District 8 Office of Permits

505 S. State Route 741 Lebanon, OH 45036
513-933-6577

fransportation.ohio.gov

From: Weil, Nicholas <Nicholas Weil@duke-energy.com>
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 8:37 AM

To: DO8.Permits <D08.Permits@dot.ohio.gov>
Subject: Permit Extensions for 08-298-20 and 08-299-20

Can we get the permit expiration dates extended 9 months to 10/25/2021 for both permit numbers
08-298-20 and 08-299-20. Attached are the issued permits. Please confirm permit extensions with
an email response.

Thanks,

Nick Weil, pvp

Senior Engineer | Natural Gas Engineering

0:513-287-2088 / M: 513-808-7862
Email: Nicholas Weil@duke-energy.com

139 E. 4t St., Cincinnati, OH 45202

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@aghio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available.



